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Minister Cannon to Hold Call Back from Israel 

The Honourable Lawrence Cannon, Minister of Foreign Affairs, in Israel from 
February 28 to March 1, 2009, will hold a call back for members of the Canadian media 
on Sunday, March 1, 2009. 

Event: 	Call back 
Date: 	Sunday, March 1, 2009 
Time: 	11:30 a.m. EST 

Canadian media representatives wishing to participate are asked to call the Foreign 
Affairs Media Relations Office at 613-995-18.74 to obtain the call-in number. 

For more information, please contact: 

Natalie Sarafian 
Press Secretary 
Office of the Minister of Foreign Affairs 
613-995-1851 

Foreign Affairs Media Relations Office 
Foreign Affairs and International Trade Canada 
613-995-1874 
www.international.gc.ca/index.aspx   
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